Reply ID: q3yu

Dear arcadiaego (Elizabeth),

Thank you so much for your kind comments. Lent is a period for self-examination and repentance: I am doing my best to honor that. Your words of encouragement help me to explore my faith with inspiration!

Can you get involved in the criminal justice reform effort in a deeper way? Any level of commitment you could offer us would be halpful. We can always use help with copying, research, activity attendence and postage costs. If you could help in any way please let me know and provide me with a "snail mail" address if that is possible. We need your support!

Keep reading the blog, keep leaving comments, and I hope to hear back from you in the very near future. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

W66927

MCI Shirley

PO Box 1218 Shirley, MA

01464-1218

tmuise63@gmail.com